## Summer 2017

Hi Basketball RAD Camper,

My name is Arthur Ordelheide and I am Big Lake Youth Camp's Associate Director. I am very excited that you have chosen to spend a week of your summer with the RAD team. You are registered for Basketball RAD Camp. You will be staying in the cabins at Big Lake Youth Camp (BLYC) during your week of camp. Each day, Monday through Friday, we will travel 40 minutes to the Sisters Middle School gymnasium for basketball training and fun. This schedule will allow you the opportunity to enjoy BLYC's awesome evening activities and weekend programming. We know you want to improve your game, so time will be spent advancing you at your own skill level, running drills and simply having a great time. Leading our Basketball RAD Camp this year will be Josh MacLachlan, a basketball coach with dozens of years of experience coaching and running basketball camps.

If your parents need to reach you while you are away from camp, your counselor will always have a cell phone and your parents can reach them by calling (503) 805-2267.

If you have any questions concerning your RAD Camp, please let me know.

I look forward to seeing you this summer!

Sincerely,

Arthur Ordelheide Associate Director Big Lake Youth Camp arthur@biglake.org (541) 992-0194